DIT: ASN/24

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Brunei Darussalam presents its

compliments to the Embassy of Japan in Bandar Seri Begawan and has the honour to

refer to the Agreement on Comprehensive Economic Partnership Among Mel'nber States
of the Association of Southeast Asian Nations and Japan (hereinafter referred to as

“AJCEP").

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade is pleased to notify the Embassy|of Japan in
Bandar Seri Begawan that, pursuant to paragraph 1 of Article 79 of the Agreement, the
Government of Brunei Darussalam has completed its internal procedures neécessary for
the entry into force of the AJCEP.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade avails itself of this opportunity to nenew to the

Embassy of Japan in Bandar Seri Begawan the assurances of its highest consideration.

Bandar Seri Begawan, 29 Novémber 2008

The Embassy of Japan
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